Philips recalls Digital Video Baby Monitor (SCD620)

Philips Avent has announced a voluntary recall for the Digital Video Baby Monitor
(SCD620). The battery in the parent unit may overheat while plugged into the electrical
connection, posing a fire hazard.

Affected units were sold between January 2016 and March 2018.

Consumers who own the Digital Video Baby Monitor are advised to check if your
product is affected here and visit the nearest Philips store for a full refund or a product
replacement.

For more information, please visit Philips’s website or contact Philip’s Customer Care
at +65 6882 3999.


https://www.enterprisesg.gov.sg/quality-standards/consumer-protection/for-consumers/product-safety-alerts-and-recalls?category=children%2Bproducts&industry=recall
https://www.enterprisesg.gov.sg/quality-standards/consumer-protection/for-consumers/product-safety-alerts-and-recalls?category=children%2Bproducts&industry=recall
https://www.enterprisesg.gov.sg/quality-standards/consumer-protection/for-consumers/product-safety-alerts-and-recalls?category=children%2Bproducts&industry=recall
https://www.enterprisesg.gov.sg/quality-standards/consumer-protection/for-consumers/product-safety-alerts-and-recalls?category=children%2Bproducts&industry=recall
https://www.philips.com.sg/c-w/support-home/recall/avent-baby-monitors-scd620-series.t=htm#slide_Is_my_product_affected
https://www.philips.com.sg/c-w/support-home/recall/avent-baby-monitors-scd620-series.t=htm

